
Nathan Adelson Hospice 
4141 Swenson St, Las Vegas, NV 89119 (702) 733-0320 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Volunteer, 
 
Thank you for wishing to be a part of Nathan Adelson Hospice’s 2018 Camp Erin June 
1st – 3rd. We are very excited and looking forward to another great camp experience! 
 
The Camp Erin team aims to provide a fun, safe and memorable camp experience for 
each camper. In order to do this we need you to please complete the following steps.   
 

1) Application Process - Fill out all volunteer documents and return them to 
Jennifer Mauceri (702-796-3185 phone) (702-938-3917 fax) as soon as possible. 

a. If you are not an NAH employee or have not volunteered at camp before, 
you’ll need to undergo a background check. (Completed in-house) 

 
2) Training Meeting – mandatory for all volunteers who plan to attend camp, 

regardless if you’ve volunteered in the past.   
• Saturday, May 5th from 11 AM – 2 PM - For Training, at Swenson location, 

and then a meet and greet on May 26th from 11 AM – 1 PM. (Your attendance 
at the meet and greet is preferred to help families and campers feel at ease 
for this camp weekend)   

 
This meeting will encompass camp activities, daily routines, expectations, guidelines, 
team building, and a deeper understanding of children/teens and grief.   

 
Special Note: Potosi Pines Campground is mountainous and will require a significant 
amount of physical activity.  Please be aware as you plan. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and participation.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact Jennifer Mauceri at (702) 796-3185.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jennifer Mauceri 
Jennifer Mauceri & 
The Camp Erin Team 
 


